
CAPTAIN’S CATCH-UP 
Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter April 29th 2022 

Monday 2nd May                          

Bank Holiday                                   

Tuesday 3rd May               

Reception Pond Dipping Visit  

Year 4 Roman Discovery Centre  

Friday 6th May                           

Year 2 Dorothy Clive Gardens   

Friday 27th May                     

Mufti Day                                            

Break up for Half Term                    

Monday 6th June                         

Return back to school                                                                

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

Year 1 had an amazing day at Conkers this week, as part of 

their topic on ‘Plants & Trees’. They explored the woodlands 

and used their senses to search and collect a variety of plant 

materials, which they then used to create a piece of sensory art. They 

also experienced the barefoot walk, discovering the textures and           

sensations as they walked on timber, bark, coal, mud and pebbles along 

the 450-metre barefoot walk. 

 

 

 

 

           

 

   On Wednesday 4th May & Friday 6th May, 

we will be running whole school recycling 

workshops with Veolia.  Veolia is working 

with Telford & Wrekin Council to provide 

recycling services across the borough. As 

part of their commitment to increase the 

recycling rate in the town, they offer free 

workshops to primary schools to promote 

the importance of looking after the                    

environment and recycling. 

As the hall will be in use all day, the kitchen 

will be doing (recyclable) boxed lunches, 

which will be eaten in classrooms.                                               

Wednesday                                                    

Wraps, crisps & biscuit 

Friday                                                              

Chicken Nuggets, Chips & Ice cream 

Usual price of £2.45  
Free, as part of universal free school 

meals for Rec - Year 2 children. 


